
 

 

 

 

17 September 2019 

TGA Licence, Brisbane Facility  

 

As expected, ANO has received appropriate TGA Licence for its new 

manufacturing facility in Brisbane. Additional capacity will be utilised to meet 

future US and Australian orders and add to the reserve stock we are already 

holding for European markets.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff and contractors for their 

hard work in reaching this important milestone. 

 

Lev Mizikovsky 

Chairman 


